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Mr. Howard Bremer
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614 N Walnut St
Madison, WI 53705

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Oregon
U~tate .

mverslty I Corvallis, Ore{Jon 97331 (503) 754-3437

October 29, 1979

I read your July 23 testimony on S.1215 and found it very well structured

and composed. We surely appreciate your efforts on the behalf of all Univer-

sities in aiding the much needed revisions in federal policies regarding pro-

prietary rights.

Yours sincerely,

J.~~
Assistant ;:~of Research

JRS/ksa


